
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 
TOWN OF BRISTOL 

SPECIAL MEETING  

BRISTOL TOWN BOARD 

OCTOBER 4, 2021 6:30 PM 
 

PRESENT: Supervisor Robert Green, Jr., Board Members: David Parsons, Frederick Stresing, 

Christopher Hart, Town Clerk Karen Maczynski, Zoning Sec. Mrs. Sandra Riker, Attorney 

William Kenyon (by phone). 

Absent: Board Member Lauren Bolonda. 

Also, in attendance:   Ms. Susan Kraft (Zoom virtual) and Mr. Jeffrey Langer. 

As of September 1, 2021, Governor Hochul has signed a law for the suspension of a portion of the 

Public Officers Law.  This will allow for remote attendance and voting for all legislative meetings 

and will be in effect until January 15, 2022.  

 

Town Board Meeting called to Order at 6:30 PM, by Supervisor Green, followed by Pledge of 

Allegiance to the US flag. 

 

Board meeting proceedings were interrupted by Bristol resident, Mr. Jeffery Langer, 7294 Baptist 

Hill Rd.  Mr. Langer addressed the Town Board and Supervisor Green in a loud and unruly 

manner.  Mr. Langer was asked to respect the agenda of the board meeting by Supervisor Green.  

When Mr. Langer refused to comply with Supervisor Green’s request for order, Mr. Langer 

continued in an aggressive manner, directing his loud speech at all board members stating he will 

sue the Town for 50 million dollars. Supervisor Green directed 911 be called to ensure safety of all 

present and restoration of order. Mr. Langer continued speaking in an elevated manner, finally 

leaving the meeting at approximately 6:35 PM, shortly before Ontario County Sheriff Deputy 

Smith arrived at the Town Hall. Supervisor Green resumed the board meeting following the 

agenda. 

 

I. 2022 Tentative Town Budget. 

Supervisor Green discussed the Tentative 2022 Budget distributed to all board 

members. He stated the budget is under the Tax Cap by approximately $12,000. The 

Town continues to move forward with the highway equipment replacement schedule 

and feels the budget is balanced. Councilperson Hart complemented Supervisor Green, 

department heads and board members along with Mrs. Tina DeNigro, Manager of 

EFPR, Solutions (town accounting firm) for the thorough and transparent work done in 

preparing the budget.  Board discussion concerning the Workers Compensation 

increase for 2022 was upwards of 12 percent. 

 

Motion by Councilperson Hart to accept the 2022 Town of Bristol Tentative Budget, 

and set the Preliminary Budget Public Hearing date for November 1, 2021 at 6:30 PM, 

seconded Councilperson Parsons and carried, no opposed. 

 

II. Executive Session.  

Motion by Councilperson Parsons to enter executive session at 6:55 PM to discuss 

pending litigation before the town, seconded by Councilperson Stresing and carried. 

Motion by Councilperson Parsons to exit executive session at 7:11 PM, seconded by 

Parsons and carried. 

  

  III.  Motion to Adjourn by Councilperson Hart and seconded by Councilperson Parsons and 

 carried at 7:12 PM. 

       Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 Karen Maczynski 

       Town Clerk 


